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Powder River Construction, Inc.
PO Box 2020
Gillette, WY 82717

City of Gillette
PO Box 3003
Gillette, WY 82717-3003

December 23, 2013

Dear PWUAC committee,

I’'m sending you this letter with regret that | have to many things going on to be able to maintain my
presence with the PWUAC committee. I'd like to say thanks to everyone that takes the time to be

active and still maintain all the other things in there busy lives, and for the opportunity to serve on

this committee. I've very involved in the day to day scheduling and operations at PRC as well as other
opportunities that have taken up a lot of my time. PRC would still like to be involved with any future sub
committee’s and would like to have the opportunity to have another individual to serve on the PWUAC
committee in the future.

Thank you,
Matt Walker



